
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Tuesday, January 29, 2019 at 6:00 

p.m. at the Turner County Agricultural Center with Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Denham, 

Hall and McCard present.  Staff present were Joseph Saxon, County Manager, Marian Office, 

Deputy Clerk and John Holland, County Attorney.  Others present were Ben Baker, Editor of the 

Wiregrass Farmer, Kristin Morrison, Executive Director of Coastal Plain CASA Inc, Lynn 

Davis, Extension Coordinator, Janet Winter, Elections, Robby Royal, EMS Director, Mark 

Robinson, Fire Chief/EMA Director, Andy Hester, Sheriff and Charles Dean, Chief Deputy. 

 Chairman Denham called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m. 

 Commissioner Hall gave the invocation. 

 Mrs. Kristian Morrison, Executive Director of Coastal Plain CASA Inc., gave an update 

on the CASA program for Turner County and thanked the board for their continued support. 

 Commissioners discussed board appointment for Turner County Development Authority. 

 Commissioners discussed maintenance agreement between Plant Telecommunications 

Sales & Services, Inc. and Turner County for equipment coverage. 

 Commissioners discussed agreement between Turner County and Georgia Department of 

Defense to utilize property at 414 County Farm Road for housing and training. 

 Commissioners discussed revising ordinance for fire service fees to read as “Turner 

County Fire Rescue Department.” 

 Commissioners discussed Language Access Plan for Turner County. 

 Commissioners discussed Consolidation Proposals for Fire/EMS. 

 The meeting adjourned at 6:13 p.m. 
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Nick Denham, Chairman  
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